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ANDREW GARLIC FEST 

Town Council is excited to participate in 
Andrew’s 24th Annual Garlic Fest Parade 

on October 12th, 2024 

COUNCIL HIGHLIGHTS 
October 2, 2024, Council meeting 

 

   

 

   
BRUDERHEIM SCHOOL 
Bruderheim School Parent Council 

requested funding request to help offset 
bussing costs for the school’s swimming 

lessons, Council is thrilled to donate 
$1400 to help cover costs. 

 

   

Water Reservoir Update 
 

Operations is proud to say that the reservoir project is 
continuing along nicely, our scheduled completion date is 
October 15, 2024.  
 
The next few weeks will be critical with the final paths of 
construction, with replacing of distribution pumps, removing 
diesel fire back up pumps as well replacing with an electric 
fire pump. 
 
Operations and Administration would like to thank everyone 
for their patience while we get ready to wrap up this project, 
as it’s a huge investment for the Town. 
 

 

 

2025 BUDGET DISCUSSION 

Budget 2025 discussion dates have been 
set for November 5th & 6th from 6:00 p.m. 

to 9:00 p.m. The November 6th, 2024, 
Regular Council Meeting will be 

cancelled. 
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Bruderheim Lions Club 
Bruderheim Lions Club Bingo has started up for the 2024/2025 
season. They run the last Monday of every month from 6:30 p.m. to 
10:00 p.m. 
 
Dates are: 
Monday October 28, 2024 
Monday November 25, 2024 
Monday January 27, 2025 
Monday February 24, 2025 
Monday March 31, 2025 
Monday April 28, 2025 
Monday May 26, 2025 
Monday June 30, 2025 

 

 
 

UPCOMING TOWN EVENTS 

 
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

Our Community Services Department are excited to bring  
Pickleball back this fall. This event will be starting back up      
In November, watch social media for updates!         
         Remembrance Day Ceremonies planned for  
                                                                                                               Monday November 11th, 2024. More details                
                                                                                                               to come. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Community Services Department is excited to announce  
our 1st ever Trunk or Treat for the Town.  
Sunday October 27th, 2024. Watch social media for more details.  

 

 


